
Bangladesh High Commission 

Canberra 

 

No. Cul-1/2/09        09 March 2010 

 

Dear All, 

 

Bangladesh High Commission, Canberra has organised the following 

programme for observance of the 90th birth anniversary of the Father of 

the Nation Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujibur Rahman and National Children 

Day-2010 on 17 March 2010 at the conference room of the High 

Commission. 

 

Wednesday, 17 March 2010 

 

1900 to 1930 hrs: Discussion on the life of Bangabandhu 

1930 to 1945 hrs: Break 

1945 to 2030 hrs: Cultural Presentation by the Children and Video 

Presentation on the Life of Bangabandhu 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the programme. Children are 

particularly encouraged to participate in the programme. Interested 

children or their parents/guardians may contact the undersigned by 16 

March 2010. 

 

(Md. Nazrul Islam) 

Counsellor & HOC 

Tel: 02 6290 0511, Fax: 02 6290 0544 

E-mail: hoc@bhcanberra.com 

 

Distribution: 

- Expatriate Bangladesh Community in Australia 

- All concerned in the High Commission 

 


